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Ashley Quick

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2016 9:18 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 150269
Attachments: FAX-2016-06-09 11_43_19.tif

Customer correspondence 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2016 1:07 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 150269 
 
Copy on file, see 1214301C.  DHood 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: PSC Fax Server [mailto:Fax@psc.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2016 11:43 AM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: FPSC , 1 page(s) 
 
*New Fax Received!* 
 
 
You have received a 1 page fax from FPSC (). 
 
It was sent to 8504136362. The fax is attached to this email, open the attachment to view your fax. 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
JUN 15, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 03713-16



Jun 091611 :47a Bill Cogar 1 727 857 9001 p.1 

Application for a limited proceeding water rate increase in water in Marion, Pasco, and Seminole counties by 

Utilities, Inc. of Florida 
DOCKET NO. 150269-WS 

Name '~ £ 4,.p.<__.: 
Address//~~ ~ ~ 
~ ~ =*' /Z 3#¢---/~ 

1;1-~ -'?J:l)/ 
To submit your comments about this docket to the Florida Public Service 
Commission, please complete this comment form and return it by mail, 

or fax it to 1-800-511-0809. Correspondence will be pfaced in the docket file. 

CONSUMER COMMENTS 

F 0 L D & T A P E -- See back for address 

Any email or other correspondence sent to a Florida Public Service Commissioner, or any other public officiel and/ or employee of the PSG, in the transaction of public business is considered a pubfic record and is subject to Florida's Public Records Law. This means that Florida Jaw generally requires the PSC to provide a copy of any such email or correspondence, upon request, for inspection and copying to any Florida citizen or to any member of the media. 




